
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  
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This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Year 6 SATS Superstars!  

A HUGE well done to all of our Year 6 pupils who did such a fantastic job with their SATS this 

week. Every morning the children did such a great job, working through the test papers with 

such maturity and determination. We are so proud of all of you! Thank you to Kirsty who came 

in early every day to provide cooked breakfasts each day!  

 

E-Safety Update 

As we notice more children are using smart phones on their way to and from 

school, we want to ensure parents know where to look for support when keeping 

children safe online. The NSPCC website has some great information and  

resources to support parents who have concerns with online safety.  Keeping 

children safe online | NSPCC 

 

We have recently been made aware of a new online character which may affect pupils in EYFS and KS1 

called ‘Huggy Wuggy and Poppy Playtime’. We have included a link to an online safety review of this resource 

for parents: Huggy Wuggy and Poppy Playtime Online Safety Review - Update - Ineqe Safeguarding Group  

 

If you would like any support with internet safety please contact the school. We can provide resources,  

workshops and support for families.  

 

Pond Plea  

A huge thank you to David Woods, who has been busy clearing our pond area 

ready for the children to use again. We would like to populate our pond and would 

be very grateful if any one has any minnows, frogs, newts or goldfish they would like 

to donate. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Summer Term 

As we are now in the summer term, please ensure your child has a refillable water bottle and 

sun hat in school each day. Please also ensure you apply sun cream to your child before 

school on days which are forecast to be particularly sunny. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

PE Kit Reminder 

Please ensure all pupils have a PE kit in school at all times. As the summer months are 

now here, there may be times where your child has PE more than once during a week. 

This is especially important as all year groups will shortly begin practising for this year’s 

Sports Day, which is set to take place on Tuesday 28th June (more information for parents 

to follow soon).  

 

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://ineqe.com/2022/04/04/huggy-wuggy-online-safety-review/
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Reasoning’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 96.3% 

Kynance 95.4% 

Poldark 98% 

Zennor 96.9% 

Godrevy 90.3% 

Mousehole 92.2% 

Morvah 93.6% 

Gwithian 95.9% 

Whole School 94.8% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/g5fZBNntWJ 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/9L7qYEzTyv 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May 

Y5 Residential to Bath  

Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June 

Half Term 

Monday 6th June 

Inset Day 

Monday 6th—Wednesday 8th June 

Y6 Residential to London 

Thursday 16th June 

Tempest Class photographs 

Friday 24th June 

Non Uniform day  

Tuesday 28th June 

Sports Day 

Friday 1st July 

FOSUA Summer Fayre 

Monday 11th July—Friday 15th July 

Activities Week 

Friday 22nd July 

School closes at 2pm for the summer 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Return school  

football kits if found 

asap 

Now summer is coming and the weather is getting better, we 

have a special BBQ themed lunch on Thursday 19th May,  

especially for Census Day.  This is when the Department for 

Education (DfE) collects information about each school to 

help them plan for the future and, most importantly, the data 

is used to set future school budgets. One of the figures we 

must report is the number of Reception and Years 1 & 2  

children who are having a Universal Infant Free School Meal 

(UIFSM) on this day. The census data is then used to decide 

how much funding for the year we receive for our hot meals. 

This means that if your child does not have a meal on  

Thursday, we will not receive any further funding for the rest of 

the year. If your child chooses to have a meal on another 

day, we will have to fund this from our school budget. We do 

not receive funding for the amount of meals we supply, only 

the number of meals eaten on the census days each year, so 

please try our lovely BBQ themed lunch on Thursday! 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/g5fZBNntWJ
https://forms.office.com/r/9L7qYEzTyv

